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Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be Your Best

MINI BLITZ- Week 6

2015 Term 3 Week 6 Newsletter e
you’ll know if it’s ok!

Whole School Assembly and Student of the Week Awards will be
held on Friday 21 August at 2.50pm.

Have you booked your ‘Winter Ball’ ticket yet? A
2016 ENROLMENTS great night to be had...29% August at 7pm.

Just a reminder to parents that we are coming to the end of our Enrolment period for next year
so if any family in the school community has not enrolled their son or daughter for next year we
would ask that you please do so asap. It’s always an exciting time for new families to the school
and we receive their information first but occasionally our current families forget that they have
to enrol as well. Confirmation letters of Acceptance of Enrolment will be distributed before the
end of this term.

Sacred Heart Winter Ball

THE If you listen to ‘word of mouth’ it sounds like we’ll have a great roll-up to the

WINTER BALL

Winter Ball on Saturday 29" August. There’s still time to get yourselves and a

" group of friends organised so please make an effort to come along to what is sure

to be a fun night in a great venue. Maurice Milani is a tremendous entertainer

who always manages to get everyone up on the dance floor; even me!!

2015 NAPLAN Results
We are expecting results of NAPLAN 2015 to be issued to schools in the next few days. As soon as they arrive I will

inform everyone via the newsletter and we encourage you all to come up to school to collect them from your Year

Three or Five teacher.

Father's Day
Father’s Day Breakfast Breakfast

&

Once again this year we’ll celebrate Father’s Day with a Barbecue Breakfast in the
courtyard. We invite all our Dad’s to come along and enjoy an ‘'Egg and Bacon Roll’,

sausage in bread or hot cuppa before heading off to or coming home from work.

Peace and best wishes....Paul

Acknowledgement of Traditional Custodians

Sacred Heart acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on which this school is built. We commit ourselves

to working in partnership with Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.

Paul Maher Q Heather Keenan.]acqui Nixon.

62 Orr St or P.O Box 199 Yarrawonga Phone: 03 5744 3339 Fax: 03 5743 1377

principal@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, hkeenan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, jnixon@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
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~ Winter Ball 7 .
Saturday Wed 19% | Thu 20%* | Fri 21t | Sat 22" | Sun 23«
6 August 29t * Special Woods Point | Earn & Yr 5 Camp
7pm Needs VISI,t' 50 Learn Earn &
Mornine Tea Parish Mass-
g Double Learn
— 9.30 1/2B & 1/2T
v \/\N oran Assembly Points! Double
2.50pm Points!
Mon 24% | Tue 25t Wed 26 | Thu 27% | Fri 28t | Sat 29t | Sun 30t
7 Yr 5 Camp Yr 5 Camp Woods Point Winter Ball | Children’s
Book Week I\’:illtshll/\fl ZSS_ 7pm Mass 10am
Fire Carriers 1/2H & 1/2V Golf Club
Staff Meeting Hoop Time-
3.30pm Yr 3/4
Book Week
Parade 10am
Mon  31¢t | Tue 1t | Wed 2" | Thu 34 Fri 4t | Sat 5t | Sun 6t
8 Life Father’s Day Father’s Day Father’s Day
Relationships Stall- Mercy Breakfast )
Night- Yr 6 Centre Woods Point
18 r Visit- 3/4G
Parish Mass-
Year 6
State Netball
Finals Melb
Hoop Time-
Yr 5/6
Mon 7t | Tue 8h | Wed 9t | Thu 10% | Fri 11t | Sat 12t | Sun 13t
Reconciliation Dads Night
9 g
Ceremony Chess
7pm Tournament
Earn & Learn SHS
finishes!
Mon 14% | Tue 15t | Wed 16 | Thu 17% | Fri 18t | Sat 19t | Sun 20t
10 Athletics Final Day of
Carnival Term
P-6
Yarrawonga
Footy Ground
CRAFT GROUP DIRECT DEBITS FORTNIGHTLY

given to the value of $3.

On Wednesday 2rd September, the Craft group will be holding
their annual Father’s Day Stall for the children to purchase gifts
for their Dads & other important men in their lives. Children
can purchase gifts valued between $1 - $5.

For children who forget their money on the day an IOU will be

Any person who can help on that morning between
9.15-11 and/or 11.30 - 1 please contact Jenny 57443838

Term 3 Week 6
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16/7/2015

Please be advised that Direct Debits
Fortnightly which were due on
16/7/2015 did not take place. The
extra fortnight will be added at the
end of the year. These will now be
completed on the 3rd December 2015
and not the 19th November 2015 as

previously advised.

Our apologies for this oversight.
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Staff Profile

Dean Carroll

Religious Education Meegan McInness

Reconciliation

A reminder to our reconciliation candidates that our next Presentation
Mass is Sunday August 30th. This is also a Children's Mass so it would
be wonderful to have support for our candidates from the wider school
community. A reminder that our Reconciliation Ceremony is

September 8th at 7pm.

Friday’s Parish Mass

Each week 2 different classes attend midday mass with our
parishioners. It's a great opportunity for the students to experience this
Eucharistic liturgy and their behaviour is always exemplary which is a
credit to you and them.

Stay warm,

Meegan Mclnness

REC
mmcinness001@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Fire Carriers
Interested parents are invited to this weeks staff meeting on
Monday 24t at 3.30pm in the Mercy Centre. We are planning an
Indigenous peace garden for our school. This garden will be
situated leading to and around the wooden cross.
This meeting is happening to inform the staff and community
where we are up to with the indigenous space project (Bora
ground) and why it is important. Louise Levy Indigenous
consultant for the C.E.O and Maria Weatherill Catholic Identity
consultant for the C.E.O. will present to us the fundamental
understandings behind this project.
They have a great heart and love for indigenous peoples as well as
being a wonderful resource for the charism of the school. All the
stories need to be told in this ‘circle’ and how country/creation is
sacred, how it links with our faith and how we need to recognise
the First Australians, learn from their worldview that “we don’t
own the land but keep it in trust for generations to come'.
They will talk about how ‘story’ is so powerful and important to
keeping alive our histories and past. Your interest and attendance
would be very much appreciated.
Christine Cussen on behalf of Sacred Heart Fire Carriers.
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Pastoral Wellbeing Janine Buerckner

jbuerckn@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

If you have any issues that you’'d like to discuss, regarding your children’s education or their social or emotional
wellbeing, please feel free to come and see me — my office is in the Admin Block.
Our Breakfast Club is held each Wednesday and Friday mornings, before school and begins again this week. The

Breakfast Club operates from the canteen.

Some upcoming events:
**For those who are interested, the GV Disability Expo will be held on Thursday, 10t September, at McIntosh Centre,

Shepparton Showgrounds, Shepparton between 9:30am and 5pm. Entry is FREE. Please see the flyer attached to the
newsletter.

**National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) Update — FREE seminar for people living with disability, families,
carers and support agencies - Monday, 31st August, 9:30am — 11:30am, Benalla Bowls Club, 25 Arundel St, Benalla.
Please see the flyer attached to the newsletter.

**Victorian Association for Gifted and Talented Children (VAGTC) — FREE seminar on “Identification of Gifts and
Talents K — 12”- Friday, 16t October, 2pm — 4:30pm, Wangaratta High School, Wangaratta. If interested in attending,

register by email to Sylvia Green at infolorax@vagtc.asn.au

I'have a number of very good books that may support and continue to develop your parenting skills. Please come to
my office if you'd like to borrow any of the following or if you'd like to find out more about any of the books.

“The Incredible Years — A Trouble-Shooting Guide for Parents of Children Aged 2 - 8 Years’ — Carolyn Webster-
Stratton

‘Why First Borns Rule the World and Last Borns Want to Change It — Michael Grose

‘Teach Your Kids to SHRUG!” — Michael Grose

‘THRIVING! — Michael Grose

‘Bringing Out Your Children’s Best Behaviour’ — Michael Grose

10 Golden Rules for Parenting Success in 2015
Michael Grose

The requirements for effective parenting are changing rapidly, just as the profile of parents is
changing. Australian parents are now older than ever (30-34 is now the peak child-bearing age
group). Families are smaller than ever (over 50% have two children or less). And as children as a

percentage of the population shrink (1 in 6 of our population is under 15, compared to 1 in 3 in
developing countries), we are less knowledgeable about children than ever.

If you add to this mix that children are growing up at the speed of light, information
technology can make parents seem redundant, and increasingly parents claim lack of time
is their biggest impediment to effective parenting. So what is a parent to do?

Each week, this term, I'll include one of Michael’s 10 golden rules to guide you along your parenting journey in 2015:

6. Build developmental knowledge

Many challenges parents experience with their children are due to a developmental mismatch. That is, parents raising
their ten-year-old as if they are eight. The nuances of parenting are age-related, yet due to inexperience we so often
don’t read the cues. Recently, I witnessed a mum and dad tearing their hair out trying to communicate with their
nine-year-old son. For the first time he was saying no to them. They thought him stubborn and disobedient. I thought
him normal, as nine can be a problematic age, where usually malleable children suddenly start changing. Puberty is
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stirring. When this couple’s second child turns nine she will experience the benefits of her elder brother paving the
way and breaking her parents in for her.

For a regular supply of great parenting ideas subscribe to Happy Kids email newsletter at parentingideas.com.au

Children’s Chatter Matters!

Language Learning activities to have a go at, at home.

Ten activities will be provided over this term to help your child think a little bit deeper about

the world around them and to use longer and more complex sentences. Expanding your

child’s oral language use will lead to significant improvements in their writing also. You may

need to adjust the activity to suit your child’s level:

*+ Encourage your child to listen to sounds at the end of words. Choose two words from their reader/book and ask
them to judge if the two words end with the same sound (say some that match and some that do not). Encourage them
to say the words too, and feel the sounds at the end of the words. Then, point out the two sounds at the end.

After mastering this, you might then say two words and ask your child which word has a certain sound at the end. For
example, “ Which word hasthe ‘d’ sound at the end: bed or man (bed)” .

Litter Free Lunches
Throughout this term we have noticed that our rubbish has begun to increase again. The children have done a
fantastic job changing the way they pack their lunch and helping us to reduce our litter during Term Two,
however we need to continue to maintain this change. For the remainder of this term we will focus on reminding
and supporting children to continue to reduce their waste.
To help out your child, can you please ensure that any plastic containers are clearly named and remind them to
bring home any container or zip lock bags that they take to school. We have a large collection of Tupperware
containers that have built up, most of which are unnamed.
Outside bins are still provided for Lunch-order bags and canteen waste. We have been able to reduce our waste

and no longer have to empty our bins on a daily basis. We hope to continue this going forward. Thank you for

your help.
School Produce
Fresh Eggs available from the office for $4.00 a dozen. .
. B
Cos lettuce from our school garden available from Mr. N ﬂ‘.m»
Boulton’s room for $1.00. We will have a large harvest in 4
the coming weeks so keep an eye out in the newsletter.
Japanese Saori Mizoguchi

Japanese Awards
Ava Loughnan (3/4G)

For always actively participating in class and giving it a go. I love you show positive attitude in language

learning. Keep up the great work, Ava!

Emily Ford (6L)
For writing Japanese sentences in a neat manner. You have colour coded nouns and verbs really well. Well

done, Em!
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Library Mrs Ryan e
Children's Book Week 2015

Book Week is about focusing on Books. During Book Week , winning and honour books of the Children's Book Of

The Year Awards, are announced, by The Children's Book Council of Australia. This year the theme is: Books Light
Up Our World. Our staff have developed art and literature activities and commenced implementing these activities
around the short-listed books.

Book Week will be celebrated at our school from next week, August 24th until August 28th. This year our Book Week
Parade will be held in the Mercy Centre at our school, Friday, 28th August, 2015 at 10.00am-11.00am. Mr Maher will
be the compare for the Book Week parade this year. We look forward to seeing the children in their costumes.
Children come to school dressed as a favourite character from a book. It is a great morning and you are all

invited to watch the parade.

Kerry Currie, from The Yarrawonga Library in Belmore Street, Yarrawonga has organised for Eddie Hafon to visit our
school on Monday 24th August, 2015 and Thursday 27th August, 2015. Eddie will have Book Week activities
organised for our students. The sessions will be for 45 minutes for Years 1, 2, 3, and 4.

Monday 24th August, 2015
9.30am-10.15am 1/2B  School Library
10.15am -11.00am 1/2T  School library
11.30am-12.15pm 3/4C  School Library
12.15pm-1.00pm  3/4MC School Library
2.00pm-2.45pm 1/2H Learning Space

Thursday 27th August, 2015

10.15-11.00am 1/2V  Learning Space
11.30am-12.15pm  3/4H School library
12.15-1.00pm 3/4G  School library
2.00pm-2.45pm 3/4W Learning Space

Monday, 7th September, 2015 @
EARS -
Our Foundation students have been invited to visit the Yarrawonga 'll A
b g ek 1545 - 2005

Public Library , Belmore Street Yarrawonga for a half hour session for
each class. Prep A, 9.30am-10.00am, Prep C,

10.00am-10.30am and Prep S from 10.30am - 11.00am.

Thank you Kerry and Eddie for this special time to celebrate Book
Week, 2015.

A photo of our ‘Special Guest
Judges’ giving comments on the
shortlisted books that have been

read during library sessions.

Looking good judges!
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Foundation (Prep) News

Prep A Awards

Elle Hammon- the
kindness you show to all
your friends and for
being a confident, ‘have-
a-go’ learner. fantastic!

Jai Kernot - giving your
best to your learning and
for becoming more
confident, when playing
with your friends -
fantastic!

Religious Education

Over the next few weeks our learning centre is
investigating ‘What we know about Jesus’. Part of this
unit involves identifying the Bible as a special book
that tells us about Jesus’ life. We have asked students
Prep C Awards if they can bring in a bible from home so we can look

at the differences and similarities of the books.

liver Tresize - your
outstanding efforts in
reading and writing. Call
the fire brigade - you
are on fire!! Keep it up.

Inquiry

This term we are wondering about families and how
Demmi Einsporn - showing they are the same and different around the world. We
the 3B’s in class and on were lucky enough to have an exchange student from
the playground. Demmi Sacred Heart College. fritz talked to us about how his
you are a kind and life in Germany is the same and different from ours.
caring friend - well
done!

Prep S Awards

Connor Strawhorn - the

amazing effort you are

putting into your reading

and writing. Well done
Con!

Shakya Cooper-Nagle -
your awesome attitude
towards all your learning.
You are trying hard to
be your best at all
times!

a

astacey@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au jsagaidak@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au kcowan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

<
Jen Sagaidak Kellie Cowan

Alison Stacey
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Addison Carey for all that you have given to our class.

Good luck at your new school in Melbourne. All the
best, Addi.

Coco Vodusek for battling on and completing work
even though you are ill.

Oscar Whiteley for your friendly morning greetings,
gorgeous smile and the kindness you show fo others.

Lily Burns for the wonderful way you go about always
trying to do and be your best.

Bradley Burrows for your persistence and positive
attitude you have been showing with your work, very
proud of you!

Keeley Blick for all your hard work you have been
doing with your Magic Words. You should be very
proud.

Claudia Cruikshank for working hard to write more
detailed sentences. Top effort, Claudial

Cooper Webster for your enthusiasm and focus when
working on your Tassie Devil information report. Well
done, Cooper!

Cheree Tregoning Lisa Handreck

ctregoning@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
kbarton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,

-Term 3 Week 6

Kayte Barton

August 191 2015

What's On?

Sports Uniform
Could ALL students please wear their sports

uniform on a Wednesday from now on, as we will be
practising as a unit for the Athletics Carnival.
Thank you.

Parish Mass
This Friday 1/2B and 1/2T will be attending the
Parish Mass at 12pm. Parents are welcome to come
along.

Parent Support Group Meetings
PSGs are being held over the coming weeks.

Book Week
Book Week officially begins next week. The title is
‘Books Light Up Our World’.

This term, we will be focusing on the following areas.
Religious Education - “Grief and Loss”

Inquiry - “Discovering Australia”

This week, we will be focusing on the following areas.

Writing - Reports
Grammar - Conjunctions and Contractions
Mathematics - Place Value

Monica Van Roy

Ihandreck@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
mvanroy@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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o o - Coming up this week:

Bridoino ( enfre

* School athletic sprint trials on
Monday. Please wear your sport
uniform.

]\/ p 7 ’ 7 Q ¢ Changing the way we shop at the

supermarket. Your choices make a

difference!

Stop the litter please!

Did you know that the average Australian family of four people
makes enough rubbish in one year to completely fill a three
bedroom house from floor to ceiling. Only America can beat
us (transpacific.com.au). Currently half of the Bridging Centre
families are supporting our effort to reduce our Environmental
Footprint. Thank you to those wonderful families that have
got on board. . We all need to make good choices. Please
support our school with ‘litter free’. It is all about the future

Reconciliation Ceremony Tuesday 8" September.
Week 3 of our Home Base program is going well and the
children are sharing their experiences with their classes. One
week to go.

Timetables.

The year is going quickly and we are encouraging our children to continue to strive to improve their
quick recall of timetables. This is a skill that will help them complete all their math work. Have a
great week.

Congratulations to our Weekly Award Winners.

Lachlan O’Connor for your consistent hard work in class and for your improvements in your handwriting. Great job Loch.

Riley Mitchell for your awareness of making good choices within our learning space. Keep up the great work!

Lucynda Mansfield for your kind and nature and friendly assistance in our learning space. You are always there supporting others, well done!
Baneet Sandhu for your 5 star efforts towards your work. Your presentation is always beautiful, well done!

Mikyah Frauenfelder for a fantastic persuasive letter about why Yarrawonga should have an All Abilities Playground. It was very well written.
Ruby Ward for your improvement in your quick recall of number facts in mental Maths. Your confidence is improving. Well done!

Lucia Williams for your beautiful art piece on ‘A Dark and Scary Night'. Great composition and detail Lucia. You are a star!

Jaime Towner for your wonderful contribution to your groups quadrama project about the rock cycle. You rock Jaime!

3

Maureen McLarty & Nikki Connell

® ® & (.}
Mel Whiteley Caitlin O'Dwyer Kirby Hillier Patrice Goldman

mmclarty@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, pgoldman@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
codwyer@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au, mwhiteley@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au,
khillier@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Leadership Centre News

\L EIAIDIERISIH 1P/

Class Awards

Jessica DeMaio (5B): For all of the handwork
and research you have put into your Gold Town
project. Well done on your terrific efforts!

Riley Inglis (50): For the fantastic results you
are achieving across all curriculum areas. Your
hard work and persistence does not go unnoticed.
Well done Riley.

Harrison Clarke (6C): For your excellent work
in Maths. Always w1lhn to clarify and ask for help
when needed. Keep up the high standard!

Molly McMillan GC) For aiming to be your
best in your learning this week. Workin
independently to complete all tasks. Well done !

Tom Davidson (6L): For working hard during
Literacy sessions last week to complete all set
tasks. You demonstrated a huge improvement in
time management skills ~ keep it up!

Tess McNamara (6L): For your awesome
effort in Art. Your zebra was perfect!

Oscar Willis (6L): For your consistent
accuracy in your Mathematics. Great effort over
the past 5 weeks!

Coming Up....

(N
¢ Sunday 23t4 — Tuesday 25t August
Year 5 Camp .. Ballarat 3‘*
e =

% 24th - 28th Aygust i

Book Week 00"
¢ Friday 28t August

Book Week Book Parade R
** Monday 315t August ﬂe%

Year 6 Life Relationships evening

Friday 4™ September
* Fathers Day Breakfast
® Year 3-6 Hooptime
* Netball Victoria School Championships :

Finals day ( Melbourne )

Friday 11th September b
Chess Tournament s
Sacred Heart PS to host gD

Thursday 17t September
School Athletics Carnival
k3

R/
0‘0

=

/7
0.0

Daniel Boulton Meg O’Sullivan \

dboulton@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
dcarroll@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au

Week 6 Learning Intentions ....

Literacy

. o ) o
Spelling blends ~ oi, eigh & ei
Writing ~ Report wrltmg & Letter wrmng
Religious Education

Life Relationships _'
\gj [T

Leadership Centre Camps
Miss O’Sullivan and Mr Boulton have been busily
preparing for the Year 5 camp which leaves this Sunday
23rd August. The children have been asked to be at school
by 10.15am on Sunday and will be travelling to Ballarat.
After dinner they are off to the ‘Blood on the Southern
Cross’ sound and light spectacular. On Monday they are
off to Sovereign Hill %efore spending the night eating Pizza
and knocking down a pin or two at ten pin bowling. Our
campers are due back around 3:00pm on Tuesday.
Packing their bags and taking off to camp with Miss
O’Sullivan, Mr Boulton and the Year 5s are Mr Maher,
Mrs Brear, Bron Nagle and Kerry Seamer. We hope you all
have a fantastic time and are looking forward to hearing
about your adventures when you get back. The Year 6
camp 18 the 2nd week of term 4, (October 12th-16th).
Heading off with Mr Carroll, Mrs Lawless, Mr Maher, Mrs
Stiles and the Year 6s will be Robbie Clarke, Daniel Baer,
Toni Loughnan and Anne-Marie Dowling. More
information a%out the Year 6 camp will be sent home over
the next couple of weeks.
Book Week 2015
Book Week 2015 is fast approaching, taking place in week
8 this term. The 2015 theme is ‘Books Light Up Our
World’. To celebrate Book Week we will again be holding
a ‘Book Week Parade’ where children can dress as their
favourite book character. The parade will take place on
Friday 28t August. It would be great to see the students in
the Leadership Centre dressing up and enjoying the day.
Life Relationships
The children in the Leadership Centre are currently
working through a ‘Life Relationships’ unit as part of their
Religious Education program. Life Relationships is a
holistic approach to developing healthy relationships
between parents/caregivers, the school and students with
the emphasis on the adolescent stage of the life cycle. On
Monday 31t August the Year 6 students are invited to
attend a Life Relationships evening with Mum and/or
Dad. The session will begin at 7pm and takes about an
hour. If you are free to come along it would be great to see
you there with your son/daughter. It is a fantastic way of
introducing what can sometimes be a tricky topic and
encourages open, honest conversations between the Year
6s and their parents.

7

% Numeracy
Area & Perimeter (Year 5)

Area & Perimeter (Year 6) *

S

*

L)

X/
L X4

>

0

Inquiry
Gold (Year 5)
Parliament (Year 6)

Dean Carroll

Lynne Lawless

mosullivan@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
llawless@shyarrawonga.catholic.edu.au
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Apply for a Working With Children Check
Go to http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au. Go to Apply for a Check.

What you need to fill in for an online application:

. An email address so we can contact you about your application
. the address of every place you have lived in the last 5 years in Australia
. the name, postal address and phone number in Australia for each organisation you will be doing

volunteer child related work for
. a printer that will print a legible copy of the Application summary.
Once you have filled in the online application form, you need to go to a participating Australia Post Retail
Outlet to lodge your application. What you take with you when lodging:
. The application summary and receipt that you printed at the end of the online application.
. A passport size photo of yourself
. Documents that prove your identity
. Volunteer WWC Checks are free.
DO NOT SIGN the Application Summary before lodging.
When you have successfully lodged your application at Australia Post, your receipt will be stamped and
returned to you. You can use this receipt to prove that you have applied for a WWC Check.
Those people that do not have access to a computer and printer, please do not hesitate to contact the school

office and we can arrange to do this first step for you.

Happy Snaps
with Mr Price!

Byron Bay Lighthouse

Double Sticker Weekend!!

Double Sticker Weekend!

To help you collect even more, we are holding a big Double Sticker Weekend this Friday, Saturday and
Sunday only. Customers will get two stickers for every $10 they spend*. The more you collect the more
educational equipment you can redeem. (*excludes liquor, cigarettes and gift cards)

Woolworths are excited to work with our school to help us earn valuable resources to make a difference
for our School.

“’l’" “’l’" “’l’" “’l’"

" Woolworths %

earng,
learn

" Woolworths %

earng,
learn

" Woolworths %

earng,
learn

" Woolworths %

earng,
learn
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Sacred Heart Parents & Friends

presents the
2015
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Jarrawonga & Border Golf Club

daturday 29th Hugust
fjrom 7Tpm

Supper provided
Prinks at bar pricegs
$40 per ticket
€ntertainment by: Mauriceg Milani

Press codeg: dgmi formal
Tickets Closg: Monday 24th dugust 2015

Pay at the Primary School Office or by EFT
ACCOUNT NAME: Sacred Heart Parents & Friends

BSB: 803188

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 7642

REFERENCE: Please use full name when paying by EFT

If paying by EFT, collect your tickets at the door.

For further information see the P & F Facebook page or contact Sandy Judd on 0438182792

Term 3 Week 6 August 19t 2015 Page 12




6V Disability Expo
¥

a
famitycare
Thursday 10th September
McIntosh Centre
Shepparton Showgrounds
SHEPPARTON
9.30am-5pm
Free entry
Sausage sizzle, coffee van,

children's activities and guest
speakers on the day.

Contact us if you require
an interpreter for

speaker sessions.

d
FamilyCare Disability Support Services Contact s if YOU woul

il
5823 7041 or disabilitysupport@amilycare.net.au ke 10 ook astd
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Chess[@ /2
RJ Shield Chess Tournament
Yarrawonga
Sunday 30" August

Time: 12:45pm to 5:00pm
YARRAWONGA COLLEGE PREP-12, SECONDARY CAMPUS
SENIOR STUDY CENTRE
PINNEGAR ST ENTRANCE
Cost: $25 per player

A TOURNAMENT FOR EVERYONE

The RJ Shield events are the longest running series of junior chess tournaments in Australia. They
were first started by Hilda O'Callaghan in 1994 and known simply as "Novice Tournaments". They
were later named after legendary International Master and former Australian Chess Champion,
Robert Jamieson. Robert is still involved with these events; if you start playing in RJ Shield's you
might just be lucky enough to meet him one day!

Come along for a fun day of competition chess, whether you're an established player or a novice,
this is the tournament for you. Learn new skills, meet new friends and even gain a chess ranking,
or better the one you have.

Age divisions, under 8's, under 10’s, under 12's, under 14’s and OPEN (14YRS TO ADULT)
Trophies awarded in all age divisions.

An additional trophy is award to the best girl in each division.

Certificates are awarded to each player, ranging from participation to high distinction.

Please register online at www.rjshield.com/yarrawonga - click on ENTER. Any difficulties
call Karen 0437176769 and | will be happy to help.

Cost is $25.00 per player.

Please ARRIVE BETWEEN 12.30pm to 12.45pm so we can register names and start the
tournament at 1.00pm.

There are only fifty places available so get in early and don’t miss out.
Coffee, tea, cold drinks and snacks are available for purchase on the day.

This tournament is run by Chess Kids Australia in conjunction with YCP-12 Community Workshop,
all proceeds, after costs, will be donated to the workshop for materials and supplies.

Term 3 Week 6

EE Community Forum

National Disability Insurance
Scheme (NDIS) — Update

People living with disability, families, carers
and support agencies will benefit from this A ‘ ,’
forum. [ %
»
Hear about the experiences of clients, families
and service providers in relation to the new O
models of client and family support.

Learn about how the NDIS works with National Disability Insurance Agency

(NDIA) plans and what an NDIS plan looks like. Todd Hawker speaks from the
point of view of an parent with children who are NDIS participants in Barwon

region.
Benalla Bowls Club
é\, 25 Arundel St, Benalla
Monday 31 August 2015
#g4 9:30 am —11:30 am

Guest Speakers:
David Moody - NDS State Manager (Victoria)
Todd Hawker - NDS Victoria Workforce Advisor

Bookings: in person at the Benalla Rural City - Council Customer
Service Centre - Bridge St, Benalla.

Contact: Telephone registrations on 5760 2600.

RSVP: Wednesday 26" August
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DENILIQUIN NETBALL ASSOCIATION IS PLEASED TO HOST CAPTAIN OF
QUEENSLAND FIREBIRDS AND THE AUSTRALIAN NETBALL DIAMONDS

LAURA GEITZ

You are invited to participate in the Laura Geitz Netball Clinic
Wednesday 9th September, $90/person (Non refundable fee)
Strictly limited numbers at each session
Registrations close Monday 31st August 2015
Open to all ages, 2 x 1 hour clinics from 4pm
DNA Courts, Memorial Park Drive, Deniliquin
Non-Participants welcome to come and catch a glimpse of this superstar!

Payment made via direct deposit to:

Account details: Deniliquin Netball Association Incorporated

BSB: 062533 Acc number: 00900342 Reference your full name and the initials LG with the payment.
To confirm online payment and position at clinic complete the form below and return to:

* DNA, PO BOX 606, Deniliquin NSW 2710, or

* Bennetts Intersports Deniliquin, or

* DNA Clubrooms Saturdays 11.00am-3.00pm

Laura Geitz Netball Clinic Registration Confirmation
NAME:

DOB:

PHONE:

EMAIL:

DATE PAYMENT MADE:

August 19t 2015
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